
 HB 2504  

Proponent 

Dear Chairman Proctor and Members of ElecƟon CommiƩee, 

I am strong proponent of HB 2504. Paper Ballots should be the Gold Standard for all elecƟons including 
AudiƟng.  

If there was any voƟng machine hacking or voƟng machine fraud which we know from expert tesƟmony 
from the Special CommiƩee on Sept 28th & Sept 29th, 2023 that these machines CAN be programmed for 
fraud then ballot images are images of fraudulent votes.  

Paper ballots are physical proof of the voter’s intenƟons, ballot images can be compromised, again I am 
a strong proponent of HB 2504. 

Thank You,  
Denise Meirowsky 
Sedgwick County Republican CommiƩeewoman 


